THIS IS A DECISION PAPER:

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Lisa Robards, Central Hardin High School Astronomy Club Sponsor

DATE:
March 29, 2006



SUBJECT:
Request for permission to take students on field trip

DISCUSSION:

The Central Hardin High School Astronomy Club respectfully requests your permission to visit the Marshall Space Center in Huntsville, Alabama. The Astronomy Club members enjoy educational field trips such as this, and  they would greatly benefit from this opportunity. We will need to utilize a commercial carrier via chartered buses for this trip. If approved, we would leave at around 5:00 am on Friday, May 19, and return at approximately 11:00 pm of that same day. 

RECOMMENDATION:

  I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the CHHS astronomy Club trip via commercial carrier.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

  I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the CHHS astronomy Club trip via commercial carrier.

